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We are a civilised country where animal welfare should be a priority. The way we treat 
animals is a powerful indicator of the community and the society we live in and who we are.  
 
The Greyhound Welfare & Integrity Commission needs to be empowered to enforce 
greyhound welfare in the NSW greyhound racing industry. 


